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Healthcare providers have been using telehealth in Kentucky since 1994, but many 
are still unsure about how to properly bill and code for those services. The rules and 
regulations change frequently. We know that it is confusing because we get calls 
every week from providers who need help. At this year’s Kentucky Telehealth 
Summit, we promised to start a billing/coding workgroup to provide a forum to share 
expertise and help you get the answers that you need. 
 

This webinar will feature two national experts who will give you very practical information on filing 
claims with Medicare and others who will help you better understand the Medicaid and Commercial 

Health Plan rules. Currently, Kentucky Medicaid has an e-Reg in place and this will change in the 
near future. Bring questions and comments and if we can’t answer, we will find the answers and 

reply later. We also want you to bring your expertise. We know that some of you have been 
successfully billing for telehealth services and we would like you to share that success.     

 

January 14, 2020    3-4pm EST/2-3pm CST 
 

Registration is required using the link below: 
https://tinyurl.com/kytelehealthbillingandcoding 

 
 
Webcast will be broadcast via Zoom and will have a limited number of 
connections. After you register, and before the date of the webinar, you 
will receive instructions to connect to the webinar. We will also record 
the session for those whose schedule does not permit them to 
participate. The deadline to register is January 8.  

 
 
 
For questions, contact Rob Sprang at rsprang@uky.edu 
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